
From: agarklavs@oca.org 
To: vasilesusan@hotmail.com 
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Date: Wed, 28 Apr 2010 18:03:26 -0400 
 
TO:  Fr. Vasile Susan 
From:  Fr. Alexander Garklavs 
Re:  A Response 
 
Dear Fr. Vasile,  
 
Christ is Risen! 
 
I greet you today on the Feast of the Mid-Pentecost! 
 
I have been instructed by His Beatitude, Metropolitan JONAH to communicate the 
following information to you.  His Beatitude is bewildered by the nature of your recent 
postings.  
 
Nevertheless, he is asking you to consider the following: 
 

1. His Beatitude again extends to you an invitation to come to the OCA Chancery to 
meet with His Beatitude to discuss some of the issues that you have brought 
forward in your e-mails.  We would need to arrange this meeting at a time that 
would be convenient to both Metropolitan JONAH and yourself. 

 
2. His Beatitude would consider the possibility of assigning you to a parish if you 

would withdraw your lawsuit.  (Perhaps this would be something that you could 
discuss personally with the Metropolitan when you meet with him.) 

  
Sincerely, your brother in Christ, 
 
Fr. Alexander Garklavs 
 
 
From:Alexander Garklavs (agarklavs@oca.org) 
Sent: Fri 10/30/09 3:51 PM 
To:  'Vasile Susan' (vasilesusan@hotmail.com)
Subject: RE: SPECIAL ATTENTION MATTERS 
 
Dear Fr. Vasile, 
  
I have spoken to Metropolitan JONAH about the possibility of having you come to New 
York to meet with His Beatitude.  The Metropolitan is, in principle, willing to meet with 
you here.  I’m not sure if you are willing or able to come to New York, but do let me 
know if you are so incline. There are a few dates available in December. 



 
I do not know the entire story of your case, but as I have shared with you:  the fact that 
your attorney has subpoenaed Metropolitan JONAH last summer has made it very 
difficult for the Church.  You will understand that there would be no willingness at all to 
meet with you, inasmuch as we have now spent over $20,000 in lawyers fees, simply to 
answer the matter that you initiated.  Nevertheless, the Metropolitan is willing to meet 
with you, but only here at his residence in New York. 
 
While Fr. Karlgut is no longer working here, we have a file with all of the 
communications that you sent here, as well are your clergy file.  They are kept in a safe 
place. 
 
May the Lord bless you and your family with patience and peace. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Fr. Alexander Garklavs 
 


